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Committee on Transportation and Public Way 
May 24, 2023 
City Council 

City Access Ordinance 

BE IT ORDAINED BY THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF CHICAGO 

SECTION 1. Pursuant to Section 10-20-430 of the Municipal Code of the City of 
Chicago, the Commissioner of the Department of Transportation is hereby 
authorized and directed to exempt GT Alternatives, LLC from the Municipal Code 
from the provisions requiring barriers as a prerequisite to prohibit alley ingress and 
egress to parking and loading facilities for their property at 7428 N. Rogers 
Avenue. 

SECTION 2. This ordinance shall take effect upon its passage and publication. 
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Chicago Department of Transportation 
Division of Infrastructure Management 
121 North LaSalle Street 
City Hall - Room 905 
Chicago, Illinois 60602 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I have no objection to the granting of alley access for GT Alternatives, LLC, which will be 
utilizing their parking lot at 7428 N. Rogers Ave., pending passage of an ordinance in the 
Committee on Transportation and Public Way and the City Council. 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact Kyle Ryan, my Director of Economic 
Development, at (773) 338-5796. 

Sincerely, 

Maria Hadden 
Alderwoman, 49th Ward 


